
Spooner offering free guided
wildflower hikes
Nevada  State  Park  rangers  are  leading  leisurely,  two-hour
walks around Spooner Lake, home to more than 100 species of
wildflowers, for people to learn plant names, their uses,
habitats and enjoy their beauty.

Wildflower walks are June 4, June 7, June 18 and June 21. All
start at 10am.

Entry  fees  are  waived  for  the  event.  Visitors  wishing  to
remain in the park after the event are charged as follows $8
for Nevada residents per vehicle, $10 for others.

For more info, call Bill Champion at 775.831.0494, ext. 224.
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